
Dear SCLS families, 
 
It has been such a blessing to have a more normal and successful start to the 2022-2023 
school year.  The start of the school year always comes with adjustments and changes as we 
work to make things operate more efficiently and effectively in the school building.  While 
there are still some areas we are working on, overall, everything is going very well at the start 
of this year.   I cannot believe we are already almost to the month of October.  
  
The month of September was already filled with great activities.  The after-school clubs have 
begun, varsity soccer won their opening game, and of course the ice cream social was a huge 
success.  It was such a joy to see so many families out together enjoying the social atmosphere 
and delicious ice cream.  This year, we have also begun a new program called Virtues in 
Practice which provides teachers more content to emphasize the virtues of each month.  The 
month of September our Virtue was Faith.  Teachers have also assigned a Saint to their 
classroom or grade level.  The Saint for the month of September is the 4th grade saint, St. 
Theresa of Calcutta.   
 
As we head into the month of October, our Virtue will be Reverence.   Class 7L has chosen St. 
Jude to be the saint we will celebrate during October.  There will be several events during 
October to include picture day, parent/teacher conferences, the Halloween dance, and our 
Halloween parade.   Thank you all for such a positive and supportive start to this new school 
year.  May you all have a blessed month of October.  
1 Corinthians 16: 13-14 
“Be on your guard, stand firm in the faith, be courageous, be strong. Your every act should 
be done with love.” 
 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

October 
PTO Fundraiser – Franco’s Pizza 
 

October 5 
Picture Day-In School Uniform 

 
October 7 

8:45am Mass – 6L 
 

October 10 
NO SCHOOL – Columbus Day  

 
October 11 

4:00-8:00 pm PTO Fundraiser – 
Chipotle 

 
October 14 

8:30am Grandparent’s Rosary – 
8C 

 
October 19 

PTO Sub Sale Orders Due 
 

October 20 
6:30pm First Penance Parent 

Meeting  
 

October 21 
No School Grades Pre-K-5th 

All day - Parent/Teacher 
Conferences  

School in Session for Grades 6-8 
8:45am Mass – 7C 

7:00-9:30pm Middle School 
Halloween Dance 

 
October 24 

No School Grades 6-8 
All day - Parent/Teacher Virtual 

Conferences   
School in Session for Grades 

Pre-K-5 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 
d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 

PTO SUB SALE 
Keep Halloween “spooktacularly” simple and leave the cooking up to someone else! 

Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the 
whole family! 

Orders due: October 19th (Payment due in the form of one check made out to SCLS PTO 
with order form or Venmo @sclspto – be sure to include: students name, grade and “sub 

sale” in the notes).  Order form at end of newsletter. 
**Please include a cell phone number on the order form where you can be reached the 

day of pick up! ** 

Order pick up: October 31st 2:45-5:00 pm (Pick Up Directions to follow) 
 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs! 
The homeroom that has the most student participation (by percentage) will receive a 

special Halloween Treat! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to October, SCLS Families - and Happy Fall! 
 
September was a great first month at SCLS. We were absolutely amazed by 
the turnout at our Back-to-School Ice Cream Social - it was wonderful to see so 
many families spend a perfect late Summer evening together. Extra special 
thanks to all the teachers who stayed after school and made a point to be there. 
We truly are blessed by each and every one of you and your willingness to 
support the PTO. To all our volunteers - we couldn't do it without you, especially 
those who stayed to help us clean up. It is so appreciated! We also want to 
extend a thank you to all the families who participated in our first fundraising 
endeavors of the year. Our Dress Down Pass fundraiser has raised over $5000 
to kick off the year! As I write this, the School Unity Shirt sale is still live, so we 
don't have totals on this sale just yet. We are very excited about this shirt and 
the "In a World Where You Can Be Anything, Be Kind" design that Mrs. Bader 
created for us. We cannot thank her enough for always being so willing to lend 
a hand and an artistic idea. 
 
There is a lot to look forward to in October, starting with the school-wide 
Grandparents Rosary on Friday, October 14. The PTO Board is happy to have 
been asked to coordinate the coffee and donuts reception that will be held 
afterwards in Murray Hall. We can't wait to see our grandparents back in the 
school again!  
 
Halloween is quickly approaching, and we are looking forward to the Middle 
School Halloween Dance which will be held on Friday, October 21 for our 6th, 
7th and 8th graders (SCLS students only). This dance has been a lot of fun the 
last few years and we can't wait for this dance which is one of our favorite new 
traditions. Our Kindergarten through 5th grade students will participate in the 
annual Halloween parade and parties on Friday, October 28 (preschool will also 
have their own Halloween celebration). We look forward to seeing all our 
students dressed up for their events! Don't forget to order R&K subs and 
sandwiches in October, which will be picked up at school on Monday, October 
31 - just in time for an easy dinner for Trick-or-Treat night!  
 
Special thanks to all the volunteers who were selected as Homeroom parents 
this year. Homeroom parents will (or have already) reach out to families in their 
Homerooms to coordinate teacher gifts and class parties for the year. Please be 
on the lookout for ways you can help to make this a great year.  
There is so much more to look forward to this year. Keep an eye out each 
Monday for our weekly PTO emails to see what is next! 
 
Happy Halloween to all later this month. 

Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Colleen Formica 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

October 8  
Kelsee Hower 

 
October 14 

Monica Edwards  
 

October 26  
Dustin Hutcheson 

 
October 27  

Angela Henken 
 

October 27 
Christina Castellano 

 
 

 

 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for both 

events are located at the end of the newsletter and can be shared with family and 
friends. 

(Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  
 

Franco’s 
The entire month of October 
Must Bring Flyer! 
(located at end of newsletter) 
 
 
Chipotle (Union Deposit)  
October 11th 
4-8 pm 
Flyer at the end of the newsletter 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

October 25 
Asynchronous Day Grades 6-8 

All day - Parent/Teacher 
Conferences   

School in Session for Grades 
Pre-K-5 

 
October 27 

8:45am Mass – 4C 
 

October 28 
Halloween Parade & Parties 

 
October 31 

2:45-4:30pm – PTO Sub Sale 
Pick Up 

 
November 2 

NO SCHOOL – Teacher In 
Service 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who started the year off great by participating in our first PTO fundraiser, The Summer Used Uniform Sale.   

Dress Down Passes Fundraiser made $5120.     
 
Please continue to support the PTO fundraisers if you can so we can continue purchase items to improve the school for all students!   

I scream, you scream we all 
scream…..for the PTO Ice Cream 

Social!!!! 
WHAT A WAY TO START THE 

YEAR AND GET BACK 
TOGETHER!!!!  

 

TEACHER WISHLISTS 
Hi there!! Just thought I’d share a pic of the students 
enjoying the magnatiles! They are a HUGE hit. This was 
taken in my room during bus dismissal. They also are loving 
the play dough! 
Thank you to the PTO for our Amazon wish list STEM items! 
 Mrs. Scalera 



 
 
 
  

St. Catherine Laboure School 
Athletic Association Update 

Registration for SCLS Basketball will 
open on Saturday, October 1st and will 

close on Saturday, October 15th. 
Basketball is open to boys and girls in 3rd 

- 8th grade. Registration link is below. 
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/340205/si

gnups/new 
 

Open gyms will start October 3rd. Below 
is the schedule for open gyms. 

 
For the most up to date information, 
please join our Facebook page:  SCLS 

Athletic Association. 

SCLS 2022-2023 Annual Fund 
 

Please donate today to our 2022-2023 Annual Fund and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All 
proceeds go directly to our school and our students.  We are currently at $13,000!  

Thank you for your generosity! 

Link to donate: St. Catherine Laboure · 2022-2023 Annual Fund (lglforms.com) 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
GENTLY USED UNIFORM SALE 

The Fall PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday, November 6th, from 8am-12pm in the school cafeteria.  Gently-used uniforms 
for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price.  Cash, check or Venmo accepted.  
 
REMINDER:  Winter uniforms begin Monday, November 7th, so stock up on those winter uniform items!  In addition to buying the items you 
need this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO!  If you cannot make it to the sale, we will be sending an online form you can submit closer to 
the sale.  We will do our best to fulfill your order based on our inventory.   
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours.  They should be clean and in gently-used 
condition.  If you want to receive credits, please include a note in the bag with your name and a list of items you are donating. 
 
Volunteers are needed for set up (usually Friday night) and for the sale on Sunday.  Please contact Jamie Bufton (jbufton@sclhbg.org)  
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Monday, December 5 and Tuesday, December 6 

SCLS Christmas Store will be open! 
 
Volunteers will be needed and must have current clearances.  Please reach out at ricolejayman@yahoo.com if you can share a couple 
hours to help our little angels shop for their family and friends.  
 
We are collecting any of the following donations to add to the store. Items should be new and not used. Please send any donations to 
the school office and label as "Christmas Store". 
 
- Nail polish, nail files  - Hand lotion, hand soap    - Dish towels, dish soap 
- Small plush toys   - Sticker books     - Coffee mugs 
- Gloves, mittens   - Handmade Christmas crafts or ornaments  -Small pet toys 
 
Thanks!  Ricci Jayman (aka Mrs. Claus)  
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.teamsnap.com%2Fforms%2F340205%2Fsignups%2Fnew%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0fVd5HLVgFPAt_vptpaoYrJrtxYNawNppfBJNVXDGPqWuWKnyw1ZJvxoA&h=AT3yzrXUGk8EIR1_OAlndJO38rh8hHszDz58QoXztwlEoM2mLTrl89z-3IAJRP7-ir9WfubhnaK22cIdnF55AcubGCcovFDROw2eU0-CgSTVgHPXWOHNHv9BqwqvSC5XOAMiDydnbF0ecsHOqDM8&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2QDeyIEDsywYXnPa7N6zVrvJ-yoJ9OeD_kKg9CiT0ErX8QXqYpgegc8XwTMVrZ_JUcliAoxGewlIfw7K0gPrnMnHV00FQIJPMb4RbcO11J8IRfrjsj9uB0cOYzwsarb6WIJxHcyEROrStsRQgaf4eCBAOUtDbUYf1I0uD57G7-rRmngKLHoAQL4XT-J7vw-cQTHdzRNrjHXCDC3kg
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.teamsnap.com%2Fforms%2F340205%2Fsignups%2Fnew%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0fVd5HLVgFPAt_vptpaoYrJrtxYNawNppfBJNVXDGPqWuWKnyw1ZJvxoA&h=AT3yzrXUGk8EIR1_OAlndJO38rh8hHszDz58QoXztwlEoM2mLTrl89z-3IAJRP7-ir9WfubhnaK22cIdnF55AcubGCcovFDROw2eU0-CgSTVgHPXWOHNHv9BqwqvSC5XOAMiDydnbF0ecsHOqDM8&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2QDeyIEDsywYXnPa7N6zVrvJ-yoJ9OeD_kKg9CiT0ErX8QXqYpgegc8XwTMVrZ_JUcliAoxGewlIfw7K0gPrnMnHV00FQIJPMb4RbcO11J8IRfrjsj9uB0cOYzwsarb6WIJxHcyEROrStsRQgaf4eCBAOUtDbUYf1I0uD57G7-rRmngKLHoAQL4XT-J7vw-cQTHdzRNrjHXCDC3kg
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA
mailto:ricolejayman@yahoo.com


 

What in the 
world is a 
Quokka? 

The quokka, also known as the short-tailed 
scrub wallaby, is a small macropod about the 
size of a domestic cat. 



 
 

Where is The 
Arches 

National Park? 

Arches National Park is a national park in eastern Utah, 
United States. The park is adjacent to the Colorado River, 
4 miles (6 km) north of Moab, Utah. More than 
2,000 natural sandstone arches are located in the park, 
including the well-known Delicate Arch, as well as a 
variety of unique geological resources and formations. The 
park contains the highest density of natural arches in the 
world. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/National_park
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Utah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Colorado_River
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Moab,_Utah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Natural_arch
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Delicate_Arch


 

 
Where is New 
Buffalo, PA? 

 
New Buffalo is a borough in Perry 
County, Pennsylvania, United States. 
The population was 124 at the 2020 
census. It is part of the Harrisburg–
Carlisle Metropolitan Statistical Area. 
 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=eee00aa5a60c4085JmltdHM9MTY2NDIzNjgwMCZpZ3VpZD0xYjc4YjllMy1lOWY0LTZmNjYtMzExYS1iNmFlZThkODZlOTEmaW5zaWQ9NTU4NA&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1b78b9e3-e9f4-6f66-311a-b6aee8d86e91&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly9lbi53aWtpcGVkaWEub3JnL3dpa2kvTmV3X0J1ZmZhbG8sX1Blbm5zeWx2YW5pYQ&ntb=1


What is the 
world record 
for eating a 

pie? 

2010 

Neil Collier, aged 42, won the 
contest, with a new World 
Record of 23.91 seconds, 
beating the previous record by 
12 seconds 

 



 



 



 





 



 


